
 
 

 

July 29, 2020 
 
 
Re: Proposition 56 Value-Based Payment Program Directed Payments – APL 20-014 
 
 

Dear Provider: 
 
Assembly Bill (AB) 74 allocates Proposition 56 funding for value-based program directed 
payments. There are four domains included in value-based program: 
 Prenatal/Postpartum Care Bundle  Early Childhood Bundle 
 Chronic Disease Management Bundle  Behavioral Health Integration Bundle 

 
DHCS is requiring KHS to make directed payments to eligible Network Providers who meet 
specific achievement on metrics which target the domains indicated above. For additional 
information including program measures and specifications, please visit:  
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/VBP_Measures_19.aspx 
 
To view a copy of the Department of Health Care Services All Plan Letter, please visit: 
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/formsandpubs/Pages/AllPlanLetters.aspx 
 
Payment will be made ninety (90) calendar days from the date of receipt of the clean claim or 
accepted encounter which meets the criteria outlined in APL 20-014. General claim processing 
rules apply.  
 
Providers wishing to file a grievance as a result of payment or process issues related to APL 20-
014, or for any additional questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 
661-664-5000.  
 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
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